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POST 2020 TOUR

6/12/20

Hello everybody,

We trust you have all arrived home safely and have some great memories to savour.

Jeff and I have received many nice comments about The CAT and we appreciate the accolades - which puts a good dollop of icing on the cake for us. Of course The CAT wouldn't be anything without you entrants - so thanks very much for your involvement and bringing all those magnificent classics that add to the spectacle.  
Since last Monday we have been tidying up the loose ends and are now focused on updating the web page, sorting all the many photos taken and answering some media queries.

Photographs:

If any of you have any photos you would like to contribute please send them in. Will Scowns photos are great and we feel there will be more out there as he wasn't able to be everywhere - although he made a great attempt.
Web Page:
Mitch (Steve and Elizabeth Cowie's son) our guru that sorts the web page for us has been working on the updates and we will be going live in a few days we hope with this years event. So keep an eye out for the updated webpage.

www.classicalpinetour.com

Photo Book:

Myles Hicks has been coerced into producing a photo book again this year. This is a big job and with Christmas rapidly approaching this might not be printed to the New Year - probably in the UK. All your cars will be featured, ala 2018.

So if you would like a copy you need to say yes please NOW and how many copies you need. We never know the final price until we press the print button but we think $NZ100 plus some postage will cover it. You will be charged the cost price. 
So that is about it for the moment. 

We trust you have a wonderful Christmas with family if you are able and we like you are looking forward to a more positive new year.

Seasons greetings

Paul & Jeff

www.classicalpinetour.com

email: classicalpinetour@gmail.com 
